



Mullion C P School

Willis Vean, Mullion, Cornwall, TR12 7DF

Tel: 01326 240585

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk

Head teacher: Mr D. Ratcliffe

16th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

As a precaution, the school has taken the decision to postpone any sporting activities away from school. This includes swimming, gymnastics and all competitions. This follows the current recommendations from the government and Public Health England. We will continue to update all parents with any new information that the school receives.

The situation is changing rapidly and we are monitoring any changes carefully.

If any children develop symptoms of a persistent cough and or a temperature, we will contact parents immediately. It is essential that you inform school if your children develop symptoms at home.

Thank you for your support.

Regards

Duncan Ratcliffe